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The governor has issued a housing funding package and committed to increasing 

services for those experiencing homelessness. For Portland leadership, and the 

District 35 rep I voted for, to push to allow what is already an incredible problem for 

the city to not only persist, but to grow, is inexcusable. Already my partner and I 

refuse to enter the Portland downtown area - whether by driving, due to fear of 

damage to our vehicles, or by MAX, due to the lack of safety and security we have 

felt every time we've used it. Funding for the PPB has gone up, funding for 

homelessness has gone up, so where is the progress?  


